
 

 

26th November 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Manchester United Tournament 
 

Your child has been invited to take part in a Manchester United football tournament at The Cliff 
Training Ground (M7 2HU) on Tuesday 15th January. We will leave school at 9:15am on the 
day and be back in time for lunch. Your child is welcome to bring a healthy snack with them to 

the tournament. 
 

A minimum contribution of £4.50 to cover the cost of the minibus to and from the tournament 
would be appreciated. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, the trip may have to be 
cancelled. Please return your slip and payment to the school office in an envelope with your 

child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by Monday 10th 
December. 
  

Kind Regards,  
 
Kieran Bentley 

Sports Coach 

Manchester United Tournament 
 
 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _______ 

 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Manchester United Football Tournament at 
The Cliff Training Ground on Tuesday 15th January  [  ]  

  
I enclose a contribution of £4.50 for transport costs  [  ] 
 

Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be 
aware of: 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________________  
 

 
Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________ Date: ________________ 


